
2025 President’s Letter to Members 
 
It’s February, so time to get organized for our 2025 golf season. The tournament chairs 
have planned a fun season of games for us, as always.  
  

The PCLGA dues will remain the same. ($100.00). The GHIN fee paid by the PCLGA 
for each of our members is $43. The remainder of our dues cover prizes, events, end-
of-season lunches, hole-in-one insurance on league days and even $5 to the pro shop 
for improvements on the course. 
 

Optional fees are:  
1. Putt/Chip-In Pot - $20 for season until club championship  
2. Match play - $5. You should only sign up for Match Play if you can complete each of 
your matches by the deadlines (First round played by early July. Second 
round completed by late July, third round by early August and last match before the club 
championship). 
 
Please fill in the 2025 application attached and mail with check to:  
Pole Creek Ladies Golf Club PO Box 276 Fraser, CO 80442 
  
PLEASE COMPLETE APPLICATION PROCESS NO LATER THAN APRIL 5TH. By 
meeting this deadline, you will assure that your GHIN is not de-activated, Golf Genius is 
not de-activated, and you will be ready to play on opening day. If you miss this deadline, 
you will not be able to play until your dues are paid and all systems can be re-activated. 
 
Golf Genius – Sign up for weekly play at http://www.golfgenius.com before 6pm on 
Monday each week. If you have any issues, text Lisa Neary at 860-670-7322 or 
Madelyne Stevens at 303-668-1779.  
 
New members are always welcome and can sign up after the deadline. Please talk to 
your friends and refer them to Jeanne Nicoulin (720-339-7783), New Member 
Chairperson. They can get more information about our club on our 
website http://www.polecreekladiesgolf.com.  
 
Other important information: The 2025 schedule has been finalized and will be posted 
on the website. I've also attached a copy for those who like to print it out.  
 
Our Ladies Luncheon will be held at Fontenot's on May 28 at 11:30. Please reach out to 
me (rr.instinx@gmail.com) if you have any questions. Looking forward to another warm 
and beautiful summer on the best golf course in the Rocky Mountains! 
  

Thank you,  
Rose Reed 

President, 
Pole Creek Ladies Golf League  
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